
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr S A Herbert  B.A.(Hons), NPQH 

E-mail: office@stgeorges.cumbria.sch.uk     
          
Monday, 16th January 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

St George’s School – Year 5 - Paddle Sport Programme at Water Park 

Just a reminder that Year 5 are going to Water Park again on Wednesday, 25th January.   

 

We will be leaving school at 9.00 am.  Please make sure that your child is at school in good time - 

8.50 am at the latest.  The children will be travelling to and from Water Park in the school 

minibuses.  

Your child will need:- 

 a full change of clothes (including underwear and socks) and shoes. 

 a towel. 

 a packed lunch.  (If your child has a free school dinner, a packed lunch and a small drink will be 

provided by school). 

 Plenty to drink (non-fizzy please). 

Water Park will provide the kit necessary for the paddle sport sessions.  

 

Your child will need to have clothes suitable for the outdoors wherever possible.  So, whatever 

outdoor coats/trousers/wellies/hats/gloves, etc the children can bring themselves will be a great 

help – all named if possible. 

 

The children will leave Water Park at 4.00 pm so should be back at school at around 4.45 pm.   
 

Mr A Costa   
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